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Mr. Hawkins,
 
I hope you’re still the best contact in Public Works for lighting issues, if not please forward as

appropriate. We had a legislative hearing on Tuesday the 19th with Ruth Flores Olivar, who lives at
1841 Conway. It came up that she has some concerns about the lighting near her property,
particularly around safety issues. Below is the pertinent part of the conversation:
 
Flores Olivar: I have one more question. Can you give me a number? There’s a lot of stuff being thrown
outside and it is dark in the summer, I hear screams between 2 and 3 in the morning. I wonder if you can
put lights up, between Van Dyke and Third.
 
Moermond: so there’s a lighting problem there?
 
Flores Olivar: there’s no light, it is too dark.
 
Moermond: we can report that to Public Works.
 
Flores Olivar: great, thank you.

 
Could Public Works look into this further, see if any lights could be installed, etc? Her contact
information is:
ruth15torres@gmail.com
651-510-7199
 
However please note that you will need a Spanish interpreter.
 
Thank you so much,
Joanna
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